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Art Projects 
continue
Student art projects are underway. Get ready to bid on some 
amazing fine art! 
Every gala, we are in awe of the beautiful works of art from students created with 
the help of teachers, gala project coordinators, and parent volunteers. We are 
extremely grateful for all the love and hard work that goes into each piece. 

While only one lucky bidder will take home their class’ piece at the live auction, each 
work will be photographed and printed in the keepsake program.

Enjoy some snapshots of students at work on these masterpieces. ◆
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Questions about Gala?
Reach out to our Gala chairs 

Jennifer Bosch, , and  
Laura De Vera, .

How Is Gala Planning Going?
As Gala Chairs we get 
asked this all the time.
To be honest, it has been a lot of 
work, and there is still more to come, 
but it has been one of the most fun 
and fulfilling volunteer opportunities 
I have experienced.

I get to plan an amazing party with 
one of my favorite people, Jennifer 
Bosch, while being guided by the 
best Development Team on the 
planet. I have gotten to meet people 
within our community that I may not 
have met if I didn't say "yes" to co-
chairing gala. I have been surrounded 
by generous people who have shared 
everything from their time, their 
talents, and their treasures, all with 
one goal in common, to support the 
Post Oak School and our children's 
futures. 

Almost every week I get the 
opportunity to meet with volunteers 

within our community who have 
committed their time and resources 
to help us with underwriting and 
sourcing amazing auction items. I get 
to hear the beautiful vision of the 
decoration chairs, and I get to laugh 
so hard that my cheeks hurt while 
meeting with the Fun Committee. 
People send me pictures of some of 
the most amazing outfits that have 
already been picked out for the big 
night, and I hear their excitement 
building as they picture their look 
coming together. I have seen some 
of the most beautiful art projects 
from our children's classrooms being 
created, and I have the opportunity 
to witness the dedication of our 
teachers as they work with students 
on these beautiful works of art.  

The gala has so many parts and each 
one is unique and exciting. Every time 
a new underwriting supporter comes 
in, we do a happy dance! I never 

realized how exciting underwriting 
could be. Seeing tables come in 
and the groups of people sitting 
together always makes me think, 
"Wow, that will be a fun table!"  For 
the underwriters who don't have a 
full table, but are looking to sit with 
others in the community, it is exciting 
to help form those tables and think 
about the relationships they are 
about to build!  And every time we 
get a new auction item donated, we 
all place dibs on who will be trying to 
purchase it the night of gala! 

So, while gala planning has kept us 
busy, it has been fulfilling in so many 
ways. As the big night gets closer and 
closer, the excitement gets bigger 
and bigger!  I know that I speak for 
both Jennifer and myself when I say 
that we are ready to party hard on 
March 2, 2024, during PostOak@
Studio 54!  
� —Laura De Vera, Gala Co-chair




